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one he provides the facade in rough or moulded
brick or plaster, costing £2BO

“Mr. Bois has in mind the small merchant, whom
he supposes at the same time to he the possessor of
a small estate. The rather elegant form is suggested
by the structures which one duds in the valley of tin*
Meurthe.

“In Alsace Mr. Dory has conceived the house of
a locksmith, which is exceedingly seductive. The
architect wished to provide a maximum of cheerful-
ness and of light consistent with a minimum space.
The workshop to the left of the entrance is visible
from the street. The window is adapted to the
accomplishment of work, with an abundance of air.
Naturally there would be provided a sign of forged
iron, the work of the artisan himself. The cost is
£1,060.”

Australian Town Planning Conference

Not much encouragement was offered the Wel-
lington Deputation which waited upon the Hon. G.
W. Russell with reference to sending a man from
this country to attend the forthcoming Town
Planning Conference in Brisbane. The deputation
came from the Wellington Town Planning Associa-
tion, and was represented by Mr. T. Ballinger and.
Mr. T. Leigh Hunt.

The Minister replied that the matter had already
been considered by the Government, and the
decision had been that at the present time it was not
necessary for the Government to incur expense in
sending one of its experts to attend the conference,
seeing that conditions in Australia were so dissimilar
from those in this country. Another consideration
was that on account of the shortage of staffs in all.
Departments it would be impossible to spare a man
who would adequately represent New Zealand at so
large a conference. The reports of the conference
would be carefully scrutinised after it was over in
order to see whether there was anything that New
Zealand could learn from Australian friends. The
Town Planning Bill circulated at the end of last
session of Parliament was under the consideration of
town planning associations in New Zealand. The
Bill had been specially devised to meet New Zealand
conditions, for in this country town planning was
probably more necessary in connection with growing-
towns rather than in cities already built. Here we
were fortunate in having no slum population, and
consequently it was the future rather than the
present that had to be borne in mind. If, however,
the Town Planning Associations would recommend
a suitable man to go on their behalf, he would be
prepared to consider the advisability of recommend-
ing to Cabinet that the Government should pay part
of his expenses.
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